J. d. C

INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 94-16

SUBJECT: Polyethylene Pipe

EFFECTIVE DATE: August 17, 1994

SUPERSEDES: State Highway Engineer Verbal Approval (Monday Morning Meeting

September 30, 1991).

RE: Minutes From Managers' Meeting August 28, 1991 and Road Engineer - Design's

Letter Dated April 17, 1992

Beginning with the September 1994 highway letting, the Deputy Director for Construction, Engineering, & Maintenance has directed that polyethylene pipe will be suspended from use as an alternate pipe source in roadway plans until further study of the pipe is completed. Plans prepared for construction should not include polyethylene pipe in the summary of estimated quantities. This includes federal aid projects where polyethylene pipe was approved for use as a sideline pipe alternate.

APPROVED:_____

E. S. Eargle Road Engineer-Design

ESE/LOK/NPY/ess

cc:

Road Design (2)